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Dear Alumni, 

Happy New Year!  I hope that 

2010 has begun for you in a 

positive way.  As I write to you, 

our students are busy with Janu-

ary mid-term exams, final exams 

for half-year courses, and Re-

gents exams.  This year we have 

put more emphasis on the mid-

term exam process.  This new 

focus has several outcomes.  

First, as we have developed a 

focused climate with our teach-

ing staff around the tenets of the 

professional learning commu-

nity, we have come to under-

stand the critical importance of 

the formative assessment proc-

ess.  The mid-term exam process 

allows us to process check stu-

dent learning, make adjustments 

with curriculum, and focus on 

individual learning needs for the 

second semester.  Second, the 

process has significantly raised 

the academic bar for students, 

particularly those in Advanced 

Placement courses, as well as in 

the areas of Mathematics and 

Science.  We feel this increased 

focus will pay dividends with 

our students as we approach 

June.  Third, we must begin to 

prepare our students for the rig-

ors of post secondary life.  Stu-

dent learning is at an important 

crossroads in the United States. 

The world that American public 

high schools have traditionally 

prepared graduates for has 

changed dramatically.  The high 

school diploma is a new begin-

ning, not an end.  We must chal-

lenge our students to seek new 

heights with their commitment to 

their own learning and their own 

intellectual development.  The 

future of our country is at stake.  All 

(Continued on page 3) 

Greetings Lewiston-Porter Alumni 

and Friends,   

2010 will be a busy year for your 

Alumni Association. Two new 

events have been added to our al-

ready full plate. Under board mem-

ber Norma Marshall’s leadership 

we are teaming with Lew-Port 

Class of 2010 to host a first ever 

fashion show in April. The event 

promises to heighten the High 

School’s already spirited student 

body while hopefully generating 

modest funds for both the Class of 

2010 and Alumni Association.  

Another first will be the Alumni 

Association teaming with Lew-Port 

faculty and administration to de-

velop school and alumni data for 

the updated Lew-Port Alumni Di-

rectory, scheduled for publication 

by Harris Company in 2010. De-

tails are elsewhere in the Newslet-

ter but please know we are proud 

to be teaming with Harris Com-

pany who has a long standing track 

record of high standards publishing 

earlier versions of the directory 

going back over many decades.  

Also detailed elsewhere in the 

Newsletter is the outcome of the 

Alumni Association’s 2009 Mini-

grant awards in support of our 

hardworking, creative Lew-Port 

faculty. We extended the awards 

this year beyond our budget bank-

ing on generosity of alumni to sup-

port the Association and school. 

Please do, and remember our com-

mitment to fund three scholarships 

for the Class of 2010. Your contri-

butions for these worthy efforts are 

one way alumni can “give back” to 

our alma mater in ways that di-

rectly contribute to the faculty 

teaching excellence and students’ 

continuing education.  

Speaking of excellence, again in 2010 

Harold Shippy is seeking your nomi-

nations to recognize “Distinguished 

Alumni” who have made Lew-Port 

proud with their life achievement in 

the community or their profession.  

Eight alumni have proudly made 

Lifetime Membership commitments 

to our Association. These are Todd 

Armstrong, Ron Gonder, Patti 

Grabowski, Jack James, Judy Jarvis, 

Daryl Johnston and Rheesa and Wil-

liam Westadt   

Finally, many kudos to Ann Johnston 

who, with great support from Nicole 

Krawczyk, is devoting scores of 

hours to publish this Newsletter, our 

eighth issue over three years. Produc-

tion and distribution reaching over 

2,000 alumni is a substantial task. 

“Well done” Ann and Nicole! 

Jack James ’58 President    

 Lewiston-Porter 

Alumni Directory 
Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association 

and Lewiston-Porter Central School are 

teaming with Harris Connect to sponsor 

an update of the Lewiston-Porter 

Alumni Directory, last published in 

2005. Over the next few months Harris 

Connect will be gathering and updating 

information from alumni and the school 

for inclusion in the new Alumni Direc-

tory, scheduled for publication in May 

2010. To add or update individual bio-

graphical data alumni can contact Har-

ris Connect toll free at 1-877-840-6345. 

Lew-Port Alumni Association is proud 

to help with this effort and encourage 

alumni to stay connected with their 

school and fellow alumni. We also 

thank our loyal alumni for supporting 

Lewiston-Porter School and your 

Alumni Association. 
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…enjoys the 

nostalgia of 

returning to 

Lewiston but 

also 

appreciates 

the people 

and lifestyle of 

the Lew-Port 

area. 

William “Bill” Vrooman, 

Class of 1956 

Getting to Know Your LPAA Board Members 
Bill Vrooman, Class of 1956,  

is a charter board member of 

the Lewiston-Porter Alumni 

Association. As a member of 

the association his primary 

involvement has been as a 

member of the Lew-Port Dis-

tinguished Alumni committee. 

 

Upon graduation from Lew-

Port, Bill attended Syracuse 

University where he was a 

baseball scholarship recipient 

and Physical Education ma-

jor.  Upon graduation from 

Syracuse he attended Spring-

field College where he ob-

tained his Master of Educa- 

tion Degree.                    

 

After graduating from Spring-

field, Bill became a Physical 

Education teacher and base-

ball coach in the Valhalla, NY 

public school system located 

in Westchester County twenty

-five miles north of New 

York City. During those years 

he attended Columbia Univer-

sity and New York University 

Schools of Education where he 

completed an additional 30 hours 

of graduate school credits while 

teaching, coaching and selling real 

estate.  

 

The real estate "bug" overtook his 

education career, and Bill left the 

teaching profession after six years 

to devoted his time to his 

real estate career. During his forty

-six years of real estate experience 

Bill was CEO of his own firm for 

28  year s  b e fo re  sel l i ng 

the company in 2008 and affiliat-

ing with the firm that purchased 

his company. Currently he works 

full time for that firm as an associ-

ate broker.  The firm, Better 

Homes and Gardens Rand Realty, 

has 22 offices with 800 associates 

serving the Lower Hudson Valley  

of New York State.                                                                                   

  

Bill has lived in White Plains, NY 

for the past 46 years but al-

ways looks forward to his periodic 

returns to his "roots" several times 

each year with Barbara, his wife 

of 46 years. Bill states that he not only 

enjoys the nostalgia of returning to 

Lewiston, but also appreciates the peo-

ple and lifestyle of the Lew-Port 

area.  Bill has always maintained a 

home in Lewiston throughout his years 

and greatly enjoys being with fellow 

classmates and spending time with old 

and new friends when he visits.          

 

Bill and Barbara have three sons, John, 

Bob and Peter and 5 grandchildren in-

cluding 2 sets of boy/girl twins within 

son Bob's family.                                 

 

Bill's community activities in White 

Plains over the years have in-

cluded participation on various boards 

including YMCA (a Past President), 

Salvation Army, University Club of 

White Plains (a Past President), White 

Plains Chapter of the Westchester 

County Board of Realtors (a Past Presi-

dent), Rotary Club and an Elder of the 

Presbyterian Church.   
 

He enjoys gardening at his White Plains 

and Lewiston homes, still plays slow-

pitch softball and only in the last few 

years stopped playing platform tennis. 

In keeping up with the outstanding 
career of David Clawson, Class 
of 1985, he is now the head 
coach at Bowling Green Univer-
sity a Division I-A school.  His 
team finished with a 7-5 record 
after a 1-4 start gaining a bowl bid 
to the Humanitarian Bowl in 
Boise, Idaho.  Bowling Green lost 
to Idaho on a two-point conver-
sion for an exciting finish to a 
closely contested game (43-
42).“This was a truly great game 

between two teams that left every-

thing they had on the field of play,” 

said Kevin McDonald, executive 

director of the Roady’s Humanitarian 

Bowl. “I applaud the players, the 

universities and the fans for contrib-

uting to one of the best games in the 

Bowl’s history.“ 

In November, he led his team to a 
nationally-televised game at UB 
Stadium, where he worked as an 
assistant coach for the Bulls in the 
early nineties.  When interviewed 
by the Niagara Gazette, Dave 
said, “It’s going to be special, 
coming home to where I grew up 
and played high school, when I 
got this job and saw the game on 
the schedule, I started looking 

forward to it." 

Other Lew-Port alumni were also 
excited about Dave's return to the 
Western New York area.  Fellow 
high school teammates:  Matt 
Bradshaw, Alan Elia and Pat 
Krawczyk were in attendance at 
the game cheering on Dave's 
team The night before the group 
got together for dinner to catch up 
with each other. For this group, 
following Dave's coaching career 
has been a tradition.  His former 
teammates think the old shooting 
guard is up for the challenge.  
Alan has seen a game at each of 
Clawson's coaching stops--
Albany, Villanova, Fordham, Rich-
mond and Tennessee.  Also in 
attendance was Jim Walker, 
Class of 1956, and their high 
school basketball and football 
coach.  Coaching is in this class's 
blood with Matt Bradshaw coach-
ing the Lew-Port varsity girls' bas-
ketball team and Pat Krawcryk 
coaching the Lew-Port boys' var-
sity basketball team.  "I usually 
root for the home team, but ...I'll 
be rooting for Bowling Green," 
said Pat.  "Never thought he was 
going to coach when we were 

younger," said Krawczyk.  "But then 
when I found out he was getting into 
it.  I thought about It.  He has the 
demeanor and he does things the 
right way." 

This opinion seems to be unanimous 
as Matt Bradshaw added, "he's the 
kind of guy who was going to be suc-
cessful in anything he wanted to do.  
Everything he did he did seriously.  
He always had a business-like atti-
tude."  Mark Johnson, Class of  1975.   
the former Lancers Assistant Coach 
could tell Dave had a career on the 
sidelines.  "He was always very cere-
bral," Johnson said.  "He was a stu-
dent of the game, always questioning 
in practice why we'd do what we did.  
He'd have suggestions on how we 
could tweak a play.  He had coaching 
in his blood." 

In his press conference on January 
14, 2010, Dave said he would be 
bragging about his great recruitment 
class, but wanted to be bragging 
about them in two years.  He said 
Bowling Green had a lot of needs in 
this class as the team would be re-
placing 16 starters.  One big need 
was defensive backs; a position Dave 
played and knows a lot about from his 
days at Lew-Port. 

Information obtained from Gazette 
articles by Jonah Bronstein and Tim 

Dave Clawson 

Head Coach at 

Bowling Green 
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this from a mid-term exam week you might say!  
The stakes are that high. At Lewiston-Porter High 

School we will continue to seek new ways to meet 

the challenges of the 21st century learning. 

On February 2nd we held our first 8th Grade Orien-

tation Night for the incoming class of 2014.  Think 
about it, these young men and women will cele-

brate their 50th reunion in 2064.  What will our 

world, our country, our local communities look 
like in 2064?  I believe Lewiston-Porter High 

School is preparing our students for success for the 

next 50 years.  Our international program is an 
outstanding example of this cutting edge prepara-

tion.  As I write to you, I am making final prepara-

tions for attendance at an International Water Fo-
rum in Kyoto, Japan.  I will be accompanied by 

two students – Brandon Doring, Grade 11 and 

Theodore Wishowski, Grade 11, and two Science 
teachers, Mrs. Michelle Hinchliffe and Mrs. Col-

leen Glor.  The students and teachers will be pre-

senting on Niagara Falls and new turbine technol-
ogy that is being implemented for hydroelectric 

(Continued from page 1) 

power production here in the United States and 

Canada.  The event will allow us to showcase the 

impact that local initiatives and technologies are 
having on world hydroelectric power.  Our sister 

school, No. 2 High School, Tianjin, China will 

also be present at the conference, as well as 
schools from Japan, China, Canada, Europe and 

Indonesia.  It should prove to be a great opportu-

nity for Lewiston-Porter High School to step out 

on the world academic stage. 

On February 12th, applications will have been due 
from interested 9th grade students for acceptance 

into our newly formed International Business and 

Finance Academy.  The Academy is our latest 
signature academic program.  The program has 

been developed in conjunction with the National 

Academy Foundation and will be our first foray 
into the “school within a school” concept.  We 

hope to establish cohorts of 20 to 25 new students 

each school year, eventually capping enrollment 
at 80 to 100 students.  The International Business 

Academy will offer students the opportunity to 

experience first hand the world of international 
business and finance.  With partnerships estab-

lished with Niagara University and local interna-

tional businesses, we hope this innovative pro-
gram will offer our students a significant leg up 

as they prepare for post-secondary and career 

opportunities.  Any alumni who would like to 
become a business partner with the International 

Business and Finance Academy should contact the 

Director, Ms. Nicole Alonzo at 286-7263. 

In athletics, for the first time in Niagara Frontier 
League history our Boys Varsity Swim team was 

crowned league champion.  The relay team of Nick 

Conde, Nick Curry, Adam Swift and Eric Ebert set 
league and pool records throughout the season.  

We wish the boys, Coach Joshua Janese (’06) and 
Coach Cindy Bullis (’74) much luck and success as 

they move into sectional and state competition.  All 

our winter sports teams are doing extremely well 
this season, our wrestling program is having one of 

its best seasons in recent memory and our boys and 

girls varsity basketball teams are preparing for 
upcoming sectional competition. If you have a 

chance come on out and see one of our teams in 

action.  You won’t be disappointed. 

Well, that’s all for now.  As always, we have much 

going on at school.  We recognize the strong tradi-

tion of excellence at Lewiston-Porter High School 
and will always work hard to make our Alumni 

proud.  This spring we will offer Bye Bye Birdie 

on March 11th, 12th and 13th.  It should be a great 
show.  I hope I see you at an evening performance 

or the Sunday matinee.  Check us out on the web at 

www.lew-port.com.   

  Paul Casseri, Principal 

with the process,” he said.  “It’s a very 

confusing process if you’re not used to 

handling your own taxes and the finan-

cial aid offices aren’t going to sit down 

with each student and talk through it.” 

Andy was a well known student/athlete 

at Lewiston-Porter where he played soc-

cer.  He continued the sport at West 

Virginia University.  He is a member of 

the Class of 2008 Lew-Port Athletic Hall 

of  Fame.  Andy and his wife,   Kristen 

live in Youngstown with their two boys 

Drew and Luke  He is the son of  

William, Class of 1965, and  Judy 

Leardini a retired kindergarten teacher 

at Lew-Port.. 

Bobby  Martin, Class of 1974, took 

first place at the NHRA U.S. Labor 

Day weekend at the O’Reilly Raceway 

Park at Indianapolis in the top alcohol 

funny car class.  He started racing in 

1985 and turned professional in 1991.  

“It’s the biggest event anybody can 

win in the sport.  It’s like winning the 

Super Bowl,” said Bobby.  “It’s abso-

lutely the biggest thrill I’ve ever ex-

perienced.  There’s a lot of work and 

effort and time and even money that 

goes into something like this, but it’s 

Andy Leardini, Class of 1994, is one of 

the newest entrepreneurs in the Lewiston-

Porter area.  He graduated from West 

Virginia University and 

spent ten years working 

at M&T Bank in their 

educational lending area 

and saw over the course 

of time when visiting financial institu-

tions across the state that families dreaded 

and had a difficult time navigating the 

financial aid process.  In November 2008, 

Andy founded the College Financing 

Group with partners Rick Ross and 

Nancy VanZetta.  His web site is college-

financingroup.com.  In talking about this 

new adventure, Andy said, “There was 

always the fear for my family and of the 

risk, but being laid off kind of forced my 

hand.” 

Andy hopes to be able to find more 

money to help their students get the best 

financial package possible and weed 

through the complex paperwork.  As the 

high cost of education continues to rise, 

his goal is to minimize the stress and save 

the family money. So when the student 

gets to school, the parents will have a 

clear understanding of how they will pay 

for the loan.  “I’ve realized it just eases 

their stress and their time consumption 

Alumni Briefs: 
so exhilarating and so much fun to be 

out there ....” 

When not on the track, he spends time 

speaking to young kids at schools and 

churches in his area. “I enjoy speaking 

to students to motivate them to pursue 

their dreams and to achieve their 

dreams and to achieve their highest 

potential,” he said. “So that’s a big ac-

complishment that I’ve been able to 

have…” 

Information  obtained from Gazette article by Jeff Sowa 

Don Felice, Class of 1987, has formed 

Club Bike Boy.  The club has expanded 

from five original members to 17 mem-

bers.  The squad tallied ten wins, 19 

podium finishes and 36 top-tens at 51 

events throughout the United States and 

Canada during 2009.  Bike Boy already 

has 70 races spanning six states and 

three countries planned for the 2010 

season.  “We have a great opportunity 

for amateur cyclists to be treated like 

professionals at any level they want to 

ride,” Don said.   

Don took 12th place out of a field of 77 

riders at the Clearwater Classic Crite-

rium in Clearwater, FL  He is working 
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on opening his own bike shop this 

spring, which will be based for the 

club and the teams and will be open 

to the public for bike sales.  Don said, 

“My goal is to build the value of this 

club and of my teams into the 50-100 

rider range with cyclists wearing our 

jerseys, riding our bike and compet-

ing in events throughout the world.” 

More information can be found at 

bikeboyracing.com, or by contacting 

usacycling39@yahoo.com or 417-

1611. 

Information obtained from the Gazette article by Jeff 

Sowa 

Mary Bellew, Class of 1969, has a 

position that many would be very 

jealous of; she is the Assistant Regis-

trar at the Baseball Hall of Fame in 

Cooperstown, NY.  Her position in-

volves the processing and mainte-

nance of the Museum’s three dimen-

sional pieces.  By caring for the arti-

facts and recording the history and 

donor’s story on each piece, she is 

actively preserving history, honoring 

the excellence of players’ perform-

ance and character while creating a 

permanent record for future genera-

tions.  Mary enjoys speaking with the 

people who have their own precious 

memories or actual pieces of baseball 

history.  “It is fun to listen to their 

stories and give them pointers about 

caring for what they have” Mary  

added “I love being able to share 

the passion of baseball with so 

many different people from all 

over the world.  We all come 

from different backgrounds and 

life experiences, but baseball is a 

universal language.  I especially 

enjoy trying to find something of 

interest in our collection that will 

be appreciated by the least inter-

ested visitor.  Often people think 

of the Hall of Fame as strictly 

“baseball” and are surprised that 

we house much more than bats, 

gloves and baseballs.  We house 

“culture” and share stories about 

everyday people.”  When asked 

who was her favorite Hall of 

Famer, she replied, “My favorite 

is the Hall of Famer on whose 

artifact I’m currently working or 

researching.”  At the time this 

was written, Mary was working 

on Robin Roberts. 

Steve Reiter, Class of 1972,  

was sworn in on January 1, 2010 

as the new Lewiston Town Su-

pervisor.  Steve served the Town 

of Lewiston for seventeen years 

as the head of the water depart-

ment and ten years as the High-

way Superintendent before run-

ning for the supervisor position.  

After graduation from Lew-Port, 

Steve attended Buffalo State 

earning a degree in Public Ad-

Mary Bellew, Class of 1969 

Assistant Registrar 

Steve Reiter, Class of 1972 

Town of Lewiston 

Supervisor 

Harold Shippy, Class of 1956 

at Induction Ceremony to      

Ni agara Falls Old Timers 

Sports Hall of Fame. 

ministration and Criminal 

Justice.  Steve served with 

the USMC for 28 years:  

including eight years of 

active service.  He retired 

as a Lt. Colonel.  Steve is 

well known in the com-

munity for his desire to 

help the citizens of our 

area. 

Also appointed Mayor of 

Lewiston to finish out 

Mayor Soluri’s term was 

Bill Geiben, retired 

Lewiston-Porter teacher. 

Lew-Port alumni, Dena 

Elia Armstrong, Class of 

1975; Robert Minicucci 

Sr., Class of 1984; and 

Michael L. Vitch, Class 

of 1977 have been named 

to the community board of 

trustees of Mt.St. Mary’s 

Hospital and Health Cen-

ter.  Dena is Treasurer/

Assistant Vice President 

with Sevenson Environ-

mental Services, Inc.  Bob 

is President of Health 

System Services Ltd.  

Mike is President and 

Owner of Compu-Mail.  

All three alumni are 

graduates of Niagara Uni-

versity. 

 

2009 Lewiston Porter Alumni Association Mini-grant Awards 

Eleven Lewiston-Porter teachers have won six Mini-grants to enhance learning in the subject 

areas of math, art, language arts, science, and technology. The winning grants will support 

teaching needs this year at several Lewiston-Porter Schools.  Grants range from $100 to $500 

each. A total of $3,734 in grants was awarded to these teachers:  Bob Montgomery, Rebecca 

Orsi, Cindy Sanchez, Carrie Deneka, Eileen O'Neil, Laurie Fabiilli, K.C. Clemons, Maureen Basta, 

Kirsten Wilson, Heather Gancarz, and Jessica Frost.  

Presentation of the awards was made by the Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association Mini-grant 

committee members Nancy Orsi and Ann Johnston at the Lew-Port Board of Education meet-

ing November 17, 2009.  Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association’s Mini-grant program funds an 

activity or learning experience for students designed by teachers. 

 A streamlined application process and quick funding enable monies to be available immedi-

ately to teachers.  A highlight of this year’s program is that the grants will impact a large num-

ber of students at Lew-Port schools. 

 

Kim Clemons, Cindy Sanchez, Maureen 

Basta, Jessica Frost, Eileen O”Neil,  Bob 

Mongomery, and Kirsten Wilson except-

ing awards at Lew-Port Board Meeting. 



 

 

Lew-Port’s Sports Hall of Fame 
Lancer teams that had a 38-3 

record. During her tenure on 

the team, they won three 

League, two Sectional and 

one Far West Regional titles.  

Nancy was 1st Team All 

League as a senior and the 

team captain.  In track, she 

placed in the top six in the 

NFL in the 200 meter, 400 

meter and 400 relay over the 

course of three years.   

 

Jeff Shewan, Class of 1991 

Jeff is one of the most deco-

rated three sport athletes that 

Lew-Port has seen.  He 

played football, wrestled, and 

ran track during his high 

school career.  Jeff was a 

two-year starter for the foot-

ball team as a running back 

and defensive back.  He was 

All League and All Area 

selection, while gaining 

1,171 offensive yards as a 

senior and scoring eight 

touchdowns.  He was also 

second on the team with 87 

tackles on defense.  He set 

school records at the time for 

the longest punt return and 

most pass receptions in a 

game.  As a wrestler, he was 

the NFL Champion at 132 

pounds as a senior, and was 

the runner up in Section 6.  

He recorded a 44/16 record in 

his career.  In track, Jeff was 

a three-year  All Area selec-

tion, was co-holder of the 

440 relay team record, and 

was the NFL Champion in 

the 100 yard dash. 

Ken Tewsley, Class of 1989 

Ken is one of the few athletes 

who has received letters in 

four different sports at Lew-

Port: soccer, basketball, base-

A L U M N I   N E W S  

ball, and track.  His accolades 

on the soccer field are some of 

the best in Lew-Port’s history.  

He was a three year starter, 

while earning 1st Team All 

League honors for three 

straight seasons. He was All  

Western New York for two 

years, and received prestigious 

honors as an All State and Re-

gional All American as a sen-

ior.  Ken played two years of 

basketball and was 1st Team 

All League as a senior.  He 

also competed in baseball and 

track for one year each.  Ken 

earned seven varsity letters in 

his career. 

Joanna Tower 

Class of 1992 

Joanna is widely regarded as 

one of the top three sport ath-

letes that Lew-Port has seen.  

She earned twelve varsity let-

ters while at Lew-Port.  She 

played three varsity sports per 

year for all four years.  Her 

accomplishments in soccer are 

unprecedented.  She was All 

League for three years, All 

Western New York for two 

years, and was 2nd Team All 

State as a senior in 1991.  As a 

team captain, Joanna helped 

lead her team to an appearance 

in the State Semi-Finals.  She 

completed her career with 56 

goals and 45 assists.  On the 

basketball court, Joanna helped 

lead her team to a Sectional 

Championship in her senior 

year, as well as an appearance 

in the State Semi-Finals in 

1992.  Joanna’s third sport was 

softball. 

 

 

(Continued on page 7) 

Lewiston-Porter Athletics held 

their annual Hall of Fame In-

duction Dinner at the Como 

Restaurant on Friday, Decem-

ber 4, 2009.  The committee 

included Scott Townsend, Ath-

letic Director; Paul Casseri, 

High School Principal; Cynthia 

Bullis, Coach; James Walker, 

R e t i r ed  Co ach ;  R and i 

Lombardo, Coach; and Linda 

D’Anna, Coach/Varsity Club 

Advisor.  The following gradu-

ates were inducted that night.   

Matt Bradshaw 

 Class of 1986 

Matt was a four year letter 

winner, playing basketball 

from 1982-1986, including the 

NFL Championship team in 

1984-85.  He is one of the most 

accomplished scorers in Lancer 

basketball history, as he be-

came the 2nd player in history 

to reach 1,000 points during 

his senior year.  He was the 

first Lancer to reach 500 re-

bounds, and the first player to 

achieve the 500 rebound/1,000 

point plateau.  He was All Area 

as a sophomore, and All NFL 

during his sophomore, junior 

and senior years.  Matt lettered 

in football and track and was 

captain of the football team his 

senior year.  Matt is a Physical 

Education teacher and  is the 

Varsity girls basketball coach 

at Lew-Port. 

Nancy Rose-Brown 

Class of 1994   

Nancy received nine letters in 

her years as a Lancer athlete, 

receiving three each in volley-

ball, basketball and track.  The 

majority of her successes came 

on the volleyball court.  She 

was a major contributor on 
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Do you have a 

classmate or 

fellow alumni 

that you would 

like to see as  a 

Lew-Port    

Distinguished 

Alumni? 

 

Please use this 

form to nomi-

nate your can-

didate, the     

induction will 

be held home-

coming week-

end of October 

2010. 

A L U M N I   N E W S  

Lew-Port Distinguished Alumni Award 

Nomination Form 

 

Nominee__________________________________________ Class of ________ 

 

Address__________________________________________________________ 

 

City____________________________ State________ ZIP Code____________ 

 

Phone_____________________ E-mail_________________________________ 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Briefly describe the accomplishments of this graduate in the field of endeavor 

(attachments welcome) _____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Name and address of person submitting nomination: 

Name _________________________________ Lew-Port Class of ___________ 

 

Address 

___________________________________________________________ 

City _______________________ State ______ ZIP Code _________ 

Phone _______________ E-mail ______________________________ 

 

Please feel free to duplicate this form and send in as many nomina-

tions as you like.  We want to recognize as many deserving alumni 

as possible. 

  

Return this form to: Harold Shippy 

    739 Youngstown-Lockport Rd 

    Youngstown NY 14174 

 



 

LPAA MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Name______________________________ Graduation/Attendance Year ___________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________ 

City_________________________ State________ Zip Code _____________________ 

Phone _______________ Email ____________________________________________ 

Spouse’s Name _______________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

Children’s Names _____________________________Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

           _____________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

          _____________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

          _____________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

Dues Contribution:  1 year $10.00 ______ 3 years $25.00 ______ 

    Lifetime $150.00_____Husband & Wife Lifetime $250.00 ______ 

Tax Exempt Contribution to support LPAA programs at Lew-Port _____$100 _____$500 Other 

______ Unrestricted Contribution to be applied to LPAA where needed most 

______ Restricted Contribution to be applied to:   _____ Scholarships 

______ Mini-grants  _____ Distinguished Alumni  _____Other (specify)  

  

 

 

 

 

David Tracy, Class of 1993 

David earned nine varsity letters as a Lew-

Port athlete.  He excelled in three sports 

and served as the Captain of all three 

sports.  In football, David was a 1st Team 

All League, 1st Team All WNY as a sen-

ior, and a member of the All WNY Aca-

demic Football team.  He held several re-

cords including most defensive intercep-

tions in a game, season and career.  In 

baseball, David received honors as a 1st 

Team All League selection and All WNY 

Academic team.  He set league and school 

records in strikeouts and winning percent-

age as a pitcher.  David captained the 

Empire State Gold Medal team in 

1993.  David was a standout basket-

ball player and was named to the All 

League Honorable Mention his senior 

year. 

 

 

 

 

Debra Zevetchin (Varney),  

Class of 1994 

Debra earned eleven varsity letters in 

three sports: volleyball, basketball and 

track.  In volleyball, she was a two 

time 1st Team All League selection 

and  an All State Honorable Mention 

selection as a junior.  Debra was cap-

tain of three straight league champion-

ship teams, three Sectional championship 

teams as well as a Regional championship.  

The volleyball team’s record during her 

tenure was 54-6.  She earned four varsity 

letters in basketball.  In track, Debra was a 

1st Team All League selection in 1992, and 

finished in the top five in the 400 hurdles 

and the high jump.  She was also a Sectional 

finalist in the high jump as a senior. 

The class of 2009 was introduced at the 

James Walker Tournament. 



Class of 1960—50th Reunion 

August 27 and 28, 2010 

 

Please save these 

dates: 

Breakfast at Tiffany’s 

April 11, 2010 

and the 

Jason Raby Memorial 

5K Run 

August 5, 2010 

 

Lewiston-Porter Central School 

4061 Creek Road 

Youngstown, NY 14174 

  

Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association 

  

We’re on the web! 

www.lew-port.com/alumni 

Pre-Sorted Postage 

U.S. Postage 

Paid 

Non-Profit Organization 

Permit No. 25 

Please join the LPAA. 

There is an  

application on page 7 

for your convenience. 

Your support is 

needed to continue 

our programs. 


